
> Pacific Coast Officers’ Association•w AFFILIATED TO THE “OFFICERS* ASSOCIATION,'* (ENG.)

January 14th.1021Victoria, b. c 192.

Room 2f>
New Drill Hall 

Victoria B.C.
To Sir Arthur Currie,K.C.B,K.C.M.G. 

MacGill University 
Montreal

Dear Sir Arthur Currie,

On behalff of the Officers of the above Association I have to 
thank you for your intimation thàt we may put down your name as that 
of our First Patron.

Secondly I have to thank you for your subscription to the Association, 
for which I enclose an official receipt.
We are forging ahead slowly and we find that there is a deal of apathy 
as to the past,present and future among Officers,however we shall 
overcome that in the course of time.
The Officers’ Association should of course be Dominion wide and will 
come to that in time.

Yours sincerly,

GLji of, (JirtrMe
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